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28/01/2022  08:40:552021/5814/P OBJ L R I object to this application on the basis it seems totally at odds within this area of single family terraced 

houses. It appears to be completely overloading this property by splitting it into 3 separate dwellings where 

there was originally one. The local infrastructure and parking availability for local residents is already limited 

and by creating 2 further dwellings will just exacerbate the situation.  Creating a full basement from the 

perhaps existing cellar and a front light well may also impact on the water table.
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